
If you think a smoking ban has been broken:

PLEASE LET  
US KNOW
Go to: health.nsw.gov.au/smokefree   
or call the Tobacco Information  
Line on 1800 357 412
Non-English speaker? Please call the 
Translating and Interpreting Service  
(TIS) on 13 14 50 for assistance.



For more information go to health.nsw.gov.au/smokefree or the Tobacco Information Line

What should you do if 
you think a person has 
broken a smoking ban?

• �We don’t recommend 
confronting the person

• �Let us know online or by 
phone – see over

• �This will help our 
inspectors to focus their 
efforts where smoking 
bans are being broken

• �On the spot fines of  
$300 may apply

The Smoke-free Environment Act 2000 
bans smoking in various outdoor public 
places such as:

• �Rail platforms, bus stops, 
taxi ranks & ferry wharves 
(covered & uncovered)

• �Spectator areas of sports 
grounds during any 
organised sporting event

• �Within 4 metres of a 
pedestrian entrance or 
exit from a public building


